

**Chetwynd: The Toton & Chilwell Neighbourhood Forum
Barracks Sub-Group**
Agenda: Tuesday 6th July 2017 at 7.15 for 7.30pm at 18 Montgomery Close

1.	Attendees	All	2mins
2.	Apologies	All	2 mins
3.	Minutes of the last meeting & matters arising not on the main agenda a) Who owns the footpath from Stapleford lane to the Barracks gate (question raised by Norman Lewis at the steering group meeting on 11 th May) - to be discussed under 5 d) below	All	5 mins
4.	Group membership	David/All	5 mins
5.	Road Ahead & Immediate priorities a) Arranging a site visit Feedback from DIO on-site meeting b) Civic & Historical Societies - speaker to be invited c) Crichel Down Rules question d) Land Registry Title & Plan Footpath as per 3 a) above Red shaded area on title plan re Hobgoblin Wood Location of tunnels e) Size of the actual estate for sale Other land sales by MOD f) TA/HMS Sherwood g) School Engagement h) Tree preservation orders i) Contamination report j) Community Right to Bid	David Richard/Jim DeVonne/Jim Jim/Ben David/All All David/Ben All All Stephen Stephen Teresa All Richard Nicola	60 mins
6.	AOB	All	5 mins
7.	Date & Venue of Next Meeting - to be confirmed	All	2 mins